
Pooh Bears January '24 Newsletter

Themes:
Winter
Arctic Animals
Gingerbread
Jan Brett (Author, Illustrator)

Signs:
Cold
Winter
Snow
Snowmen

Books
Snowy Day
Snowballs
The Gingerbread Man
The Hat
The Mitten
Three Snow Bears

Need to Know:

We are preparing for
Kindergarten. Please look for
Pre-K letters with lots of info.
Home assignments will begin
this month. The activities will
help prepare you and your child
for homework in kindergarten.
Graduation is Friday, June 7
@11am.
Your child must put on sneakers
if they wear boots to school.



Tips
Prepare a meal with your child and show
them how to measure ingredients.

Winter Fun
We will be learning about snow and ice.
We will be making creative snow people
and having fun with snow art.

Happy Birthday to...

Hunter        1/3

Ms.Des       1/15

Getting Ready for Kindergarten
The Pooh Bears will be working on their
listening skills; this is a skill we need to
demonstrate in Kindergarten. We will also
be learning to recognize "sight words".

Outside:
We go outside every day. Please make
sure your child has a hat and gloves. We
are looking forward to playing in the snow
and sledding! Your child will need snow
pants and boots for this activity. The
children have an opportunity to engage in
gross motor activities.



Important Dates



1/1 - Center Closed
1/8 - Roslyn Library Storytime
1/10 - Hot Chocolate Day
1/10 - Pajama Day
1/15- Martin Luther King Jr. Day  (Abington Schools Closed)
1/17 - National Popcorn Day
1/23 - Donuts, coffee, breakfast sandwiches Fundraiser 
1/31-Food Drive starts

Center-Wide News



Center Wide News:
Happy New Year to everyone!

 

We do go outside twice every day for an hour if the temperature is 25 degrees
or above so PLEASE dress your child accordingly.  Since children/infants do
not wear a coat when in a car seat please make sure that you bring in a coat for
them for when they go outside.  If you have a spare coat, leave it here in their
locker with a hat and mittens so they are always prepared for outside fun.  If
there is (any) snow we will go sledding so boots and snow pants are a must.  This
includes toddlers to school age children.  If we can get the strollers out, the babies
go out too!

 

Thank you to those who participated in our Holiday Shop and to all the families
who were so kind to all of us over the holidays (the teachers and office personnel).
 Your generosity is very much appreciated!

 

Summer Camp paperwork will be available the week of January 2nd.   Children in
K-6th grade must register for camp even if they are part of the school age
program.  Paperwork is available on our website in the Parent Nook under forms.

 

Important Safety Rules to Teach Your Children can be found on this website.
 Some information is common sense but it doesn’t hurt to be reminded of what we
as parents need to be teaching our children.
 https://www.safehome.org/resources/child-safety/

 

www.DayCareCentersInc.com



Thank you! 
Ms. Des
poohbearsroom@gmail.com 
215-572-0862 x209
www.DayCareCentersInc.com
Please contact the main office if you have any questions and remember to like us on
Facebook for more updates.

------------

Center Closings will be called into 6ABC, NBC10, Fox29/ www.6abc.com;
www.nbc10.com; www.myfoxphilly.com 


